
November 13 - 17 
November 
13 
Monday  

 

November 
14 
Tuesday  

Attention all Business Administration at Milliken (BAAM) Executive 
members!  The next BAAM meeting will be this Friday in Rm. 312.  See 
you all there!  Please listen to announcements or check the Business 
bulletin for the next general member meeting. 
 
Good morning Milliken.  Are you interested in hitting the slopes this 
winter? Want to try a new sports activity?  Milliken is hoping to compete 
in the YRAA Snowboarding and Alpine Skiing season this year.  If you 
are interested, come out to a brief meeting tomorrow morning at 8:30 in 
the small gym. 
 
Concert Choir! Concert Choir! There will be a sectional rehearsal during 
lunch today for Sopranos. See you at 12:00 in room 111.  
 
Attention all grade 12 students who are planning to apply to University 
this year. The envelopes containing your Personal Identification 
Numbers, have arrived. These PINs are necessary to begin your online 
university application. Please come to the Guidance office before school, 
during lunch or after school and remember to bring your student ID with 
you. PINs will NOT be handed out during class time. Thank you.  
 
Hey Knights! Semi Formal tickets can now be purchased on School Cash 
Online for 45$ if you have paid the student engagement fee. If you haven’t it’ll 
be 50$. Make sure you show the receipt of the purchase to the SAC table in 
the atrium to receive your ticket. Hope to see your dancing shoes at Le Parc 
on November 23rd, from 6 to ll pm!  
 
Lights Camera Action! Behind The Scenes meets today after school in room 
161. We will be discussing our Holiday Photo-booth. 
 
Hey Book Cafe! Just a reminder we will be meeting in the library tomorrow 
after school. Please remember to bring your books and we’ll see you there! 
 
Geography Awareness Week: 
Hope you all enjoyed yesterday’s “tour”ific Kahoot game on world tourism 
sites. 
For today -  First off there will be a scavenger hunt of blue or white globes with 
trivia questions will be scattered around the school by the start of lunch.  Find 
as many globes as you can and bring it (along with your answer) to the trivia 
table in the atrium.  Secondly - a giant floor map will be stationed in the atrium 
with some challenges to complete.  Come and join the fun.  Prizes will be 
given for both events. 
  



November 
15 
Wednesday 

Attention all grade 12 students who are planning to apply to University 
this year. The envelopes containing your Personal Identification 
Numbers, have arrived. These PINs are necessary to begin your online 
university application. Please come to the Guidance office before school, 
during lunch or after school and remember to bring your student ID with 
you. PINs will NOT be handed out during class time. Thank you.  
 
Hey Book Cafe.  We will be having a meeting after school in the library 
today. Please remember to bring your books and we’ll see you there! 
 
Hey Milliken!  Are you interested in learning how to make crepes?  How 
about eating crepes?  If this sounds like you, sign up for the crepe 
making demo to learn all about food tourism in Europe during Geography 
Awareness Week.  There are two workshops today at lunch in Rm. 
107.  Sign up outside of Rm. 216 before it’s too late!   
 
Come Play!  Mark Art!  Feel Well!  The Guidance Department and Family 
Services of York Region are hosting a pebble painting workshop on 
Tues, Nov 21, at lunch time.  Hold a pebble in your palm and let your 
imagination flow.  Come with your lunch as the workshop begins 
promptly at 11:45.  No art experience required.  Sign up in Guidance by 
Friday, November 17th. 
 
ATTENTION DEBATE CLUB: 
-We will be meeting today at 11:40 in room 231. New members are 
welcome. Photos will also be taken for the Yearbook. 

November 
16 
Thursday  

Attention all Business Administration at Milliken (BAAM) Executive 
members!  The next BAAM meeting will be tomorrow in Rm. 312.  See 
you all there!  Please listen to announcements or check the Business 
bulletin for the next general member meeting. 
 
Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Just a reminder that we have rehearsal 
today as usual. See you after school! 
 
Readathon is coming: 2 weeks today! For a mere toonie, you and your 
class can spend a relaxed period in the Library, chilling, reading, eating 
ice cream - all the while, raising money for a bursary to help graduating 
students in financial need. Ask your teacher about doing this together as 
a class! Thurs., Nov.30, all day. 
 
Attention all grade 12 students who are planning to apply to University 
this year. The envelopes containing your Personal Identification 
Numbers, have arrived. These PINs are necessary to begin your online 
university application. Please come to the Guidance office before school, 
during lunch or after school and remember to bring your student ID with 
you. PINs will NOT be handed out during class time. Thank you.  
 



Come Play!  Mark Art!  Feel Well!  The Guidance Department and Family 
Services of York Region are hosting a pebble painting workshop on 
Tues, Nov 21, at lunch time.  Hold a pebble in your palm and let your 
imagination flow.  Come with your lunch as the workshop begins 
promptly at 11:45.  No art experience required.  Sign up in Guidance by 
Friday, November 17th. 
 
Attention all grade 12 students.  Opportunities for taking your graduation 
photos are fast approaching. This Wednesday, November 22nd, come to 
the atrium to meet with a representative from Lifetouch to find out more 
about how you can book an appointment to take your graduation photos.  
 
Vincent Van Gogh once said that “Great things are done by a 
series of small things brought together”. So let's get together 
today! The MMHS Art Club will be meeting at 12pm in Room 132! 
Bring your smiles- today is the day we take an epic yearbook 
photo! 
 
Hey Milliken!  Trying to decide what career you’d like to do later on in 
life?  Why not visit the Geography Career Fair today in the atrium in 
support of Geography Awareness Week.   Lots of games and activities 
for everyone.  
 
Hey Knights!  Semi Formal is one week away so get on School Cash Online to 
buy your tickets! For those who have already paid for your ticket, please go to 
the SAC table at lunch to choose your seating arrangement. Hope to see you 
at Le Parc next Thursday November 23rd, from 6 to 11 pm!!!  
 
We are in need of volunteer student translators for the upcoming School 
Council meeting this Monday evening, Nov. 20th from 7-8:30pm. If you 
speak Mandarin or Cantonese and would be willign to assist, please see 
Ms. Imada-Chan. Dinner and volunteer hours will be provided. 

November 
17 
Friday  

Hey Milliken!  Trying to decide what career you’d like to do later on in 
life?  Why not visit the Geography Career Fair today in the atrium in 
support of Geography Awareness Week.   Lots of games and activities 
for everyone.  

 


